
You are welcome to join us on  
Wednesday 29th September at 
9.00 -12.30. for a coffee and a 
chat. 
 
Coffee afternoon 4th October 
at 1.00 -2.30pm for parents of 
children with special needs.  
Invitation only. 

Spaces  available 

'Limited spaces available in 

the afternoons- 12.30-3.30 - 

only a few left! '  

Give us a call 01462 459127 
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Inset day 
Yorkies closed 

21st/22nd 
October 

Half term 
Yorkies open 

25th—29th 
October 

  

Diary Dates 

Newsletter 

Preschool - York Road 
Nursery and Yorkies 

 Friends of York Road  
We urgently need new recruits 
for our ‘Friends of York Road’ 
Fundraising group.  

Fundraising is so essential for 
helping our children have a 
wonderful nursery to flourish 
in.  

Please email:  

head@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk  

If you would like to join.  

If your child will be absent 
(planned absence) on a school day 
you need to complete an Applica-
tion for Leave of absence form.  
This can be requested by emailing 
the office. 
permjinder.lidder@yorkroad.herts.
sch.uk 

 
Please remember all absences 

will be recorded for your child as 

UNAUTHORISED unless your 

child is unwell, there is a new 

baby in the family or there has 

been a bereavement. 

 
For on the day absence eg; illness 
please always telephone the 
school and speak to a member of 
staff or leave an answer phone 
message to inform us about your 
child’s circumstances, (please DO 
NOT email any absence infor-
mation to the school). 

. 

 

 

Messy Play workshop for all 
parents and children at York 
Road and Preschool, 30th Sep-
tember 5-6.30pm. Come to the 
Nursery front door. Lots of 
messy fun, tips and a chance to 
see some more of our nursery 
setting. Please bring your own 
towel for drying messy 
hands…. and feet! 

GRAPES 

If you send 

your child in 

with grapes. 

Please could 

you ensure they 

are cut in half. 

REMINDER 
School Gateway app 

At York Road we use the school 

comms gateway app, this ena-

bles parents to make payment 

via the app. It is important to 

register with the email address 

and first priority contact num-

ber you have given to the 

school.. 

Details are attached.. 

Voluntary School fund 

We do appreciate a regular 

half termly contribution of 

£10.00 

This can be paid on the gate-

way app once registered. 

Many Thanks 

As the weather gets colder and 
wetter, please bring in wellies 
(named) for splashing in muddy 
puddles. 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Welcome back to our 
existing parents and 
children and a big hello 
to all our new starters. 
In preschool we are 
looking forward to 
working alongside all 
your children and sup-
port them to fulfill 
their potential. 
We are looking forward 
to making lots of happy 
and fun moments as we 
guide them on their way 
to becoming independ-
ent learners. 

 

SMARTIES TUBES 
If you are filling your Smart-
ies tube, please could you re-
turn it before Friday 8th Oc-
tober. We will let you know 
how much we have collected 
and what we will be buying for 
the children, to enhance their 
learning. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
All of our children have now 
joined us and settled in very well. 
We would still advise that face 
masks are worn on the nursery 
premises. 

 

Cushion Covers 

 

"We have 7 round cushions 

that need re-covering with 

a cover that has a zip so 

they can be washed. 

If anyone has the time to do 

this for us, we will happily 

re-imburse the cost of the 

materials (we will just need 

the receipt) 

Please let us know if you 

(or a 

family 

member 

can do this 

for us)." 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General 
 
We have lots of children, 
please make sure all your 
child’s nursery clothing and 
belongings are named clearly. 
 
 
Consultations will be taking 
place from Wednesday 3rd 
November,  
Details to follow.. 
 

Peekaboo 
 

 Following the success 

from last years photo-

graphs of our children. 

We have arranged for indi-

vidual photographs to be 

taken of the children in 

November. You will receive 

details nearer the time. 
 
 
 
 
 

Phonics Corner 
 
Here’s something to try.. 
make a collection of Autumn things with 
your child. What noises can be made with 
them? E.g Scrunchy leaves, conker acorn 
shakers, scratchy conker cases using 
sticks to tap out a beat. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


